Sultan Music Parent Association Minutes

September 11, 2023

Board meeting called to order at 6:36 PM

Rosalyn Santerre - President (presidentsmpa1@gmail.com)

Michelle Hagemeyer - Vice President (vicepresidentssmpa@gmail.com)

Deanne Croshaw - Secretary (secretarysmpa1@gmail.com)

Tara Christensen – Treasurer (treasurersmpa@gmail.com)

Marcie & Keith Sammartano - SMS Correspondence (middleschool.smpa@gmail.com)

Emily Roddy - Social Media (socialmediasmpa@gmail.com)

Eliza Klett – Volunteer Coordinator

## Attendees

Rosalyn Santerre, Michelle Armstrong, Tara Christensen, Deanne Croshaw, Marcie Sammartano, Eliza Klett, Emily Roddy, Jessica Webster, Autumn Ferris

## **Treasurer Report**

- Bank balance \$12,639.90
- Tara presented the updated projected 2023-2024 budget

SMPA meeting called to order at 7:01 PM

## **New Business**

- Volunteer application, background check and completion of safe schools trainings are required
  for all volunteers, board and committee members prior to the first football game of the 20232024 school year. Contact Sultan School District Office by phone at 360-793-9800 or email
  June.Berry@sultan.k12.wa.us to start the process, as the background checks take some time to
  complete.
- Visit our new website created by Emily Roddy <a href="https://www.sultanmusicparent.com">www.sultanmusicparent.com</a> This is the place to visit for information on volunteering, upcoming events, merchandise and much more.
- We will provide Jill and Emily each a \$500 VISA gift card to use on field trips motion Rosalyn, second Michelle, all present vote aye, motion passed.
- Michelle will email updated bylaws to board members, make any changes and vote on them at the next meeting.